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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends that United Nations human rights
mechanisms examine the plight of indigenous peoples from French Polynesia,
Guam and the Marshall Islands who have been victims of the effects of nuclear
testing in the Pacific.

Comments

OHCHR reports that the recommendation was transmitted to the secretariats of
the various treaty bodies, which transmitted it to their members.
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